Balashi 76, P.O RBex 575, Oranjestad, Aruba
WEB Tel.; (297-8) 54600 Fax: (297-%) 57681

April 19, 1999
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to confirm that during Aptil 6 - 9, 1999, Mr. Earl King of Hydro-tech instructed a
group of our employees as 1o the use of the leak detector LD-10.

Mr. King and an assistant aiso guided a successful research at our harbor facilities. during
whicl, several pipe line leaks wote derceted. We ar("glea_scg ‘with the results of the above
mentioned training and research and would highly recommend the sez v'. es of Hyvdro-tech,

{ hereby hope to have informed you accordingly.
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